An Evening Session with the Indian Trust
Commission

When: June 11, 2012
Where: All Indian Pueblo Cultural Center

2401 12th Street, NW
Albuquerque, NM 87104
7:00 p.m.—9:00 p.m.

The Secretarial Commission on Indian Trust Administration and Reform (known as Indian Trust
Commission or ITC) is extending an invitation to the various American
Indian Youth Organizations to hear the voices of our future. The ITC
wants to hear your creative ideas and create a dialogue to discuss the
future of Department of the Interior trust management

The ITC is a five-member commission appointed by the Secretary of the |
Department of the Interior. The ITC is charged with  analyzing the
federal governments handling of trust administration and management
and to provide recommendations to the Secretary for improving trust
responsibilities to American Indians and Alaska Natives. To read more
about the work of the Indian Trust Commission, please visit
http://www.doi.gov/cobell/commission/index.cfm

If you have any questions, please contact either:
Patricia Gerard at (505) 816-1048 i
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Helen Riggs at (505) 816-1131 L’ Department of the Interior

“ . Office of the Secretary

To contact the Designated Federal Officer, please
contact Lizzie Marsters, whose contact
information is to the right —
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' | Lizzie Marsters, Designated Federal Officer
Chief of Staff to the Deputy Secretary
1849 C Street, NW, Room 6119

. ] Washington, DC 20240
The reception is open to all interested youths and

young adults. Light refreshments will be served.
No RSVP is required.

Phone: (202) 219-7499
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